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TOWN OF YORKTOWN
363 Underhill Avenue, P.O. Box 703
Yorktown Heights, NY 10598

This is a resolution adopted by the Town Board of the Town of Yorktown at its regular meeting
held on Tuesday, February 28, 2023.

WHEREAS, the Town solicited Requests for Proposals for alarm monitoring services and

WHEREAS, three proposals were received by February 3, 2023 and evaluated by Town Staff
based on a variety of criteria including, but not limited to: cost, service rates, and the ability to
service all existing alarm installations, and

WHEREAS, it was determined that the proposal submitted by Marshall Alarm Systems, Inc. was
the most beneficial to the Town,

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Town selects Marshall Alarm Systems to provide
alarm services for upgrading and monitoring the network as per their submitted proposal. The
contract will run for a period of three years with the option to renew for two 1-year periods.
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Diana L. Quast, Town Clerk
Master Municipal Clerk

Date: March 1, 2023
To:  Marshall Alarm Systems

& Thomas P. Diana, Town Supervisor
Patricia Caporale, Town Comptroller
Philip Marino, General Foreman
Adam Rodriguez, Town Attorney
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